
                                                                                             
                                                                                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
“…still other seed fell on good soil.  

It came up and yielded a crop…”               

Luke 8:8 

These words from the parable of the Sower 

are a good illustration of what has taken place 

over the past year and a half as the Church of 

God in Cote d’Ivoire has begun a new work 

in Burkina Faso. Many seeds have been sown 

in different types of hearts much of which 

seem to not have borne fruit.  However, we 

are thankful for those who have allowed the 

seed to take root and are growing in their 

faith.  Please continue to prayer for these 

persons who have had many trials in allowing 

their roots to be firmly grounded.  

 

A Call to Prayer for Burkina Faso is designed 

to inform and update interested persons in the 

progress of this new church plant.  This will 

be the 14th trip in which persons have been  

 

 

sent into Burkina Faso from Cote d’Ivoire to 

evangelize, encourage and teach. 

One of our main prayers has been to find the 

person the Lord wants to lead the new work 

on a more permanent basis.  We are pleased 

that we have a Pastor who has committed to 

be in Burkina Faso from July through 

September.  Please be in prayer for God’s will 

to be known in this matter. 

 

Prayer Requests: 

� Ample and quality time to teach 

the new believers. 

� New believers as they face trials. 

� Safe travel.  

� Open doors to meet with local 

government officials. 

� Reach new receptive persons. 

 

 

 A Call to Prayer 
βurkina Faso, Operation 14 

Target City:  Bobo-Dioulasso 

Subdivision:  Belleville 

June 7 - July 16, 2010   

Team Members: 

Emmanuel & Anne Yeo 

Simplice  Soro  and Larry & LeAnn Sellers 

    Simplice Soro                         New Believers                         Emmanuel & Anne Yeo             Larry & LeAnn Sellers                        

 

 Contact: the Sellerses at lsellers@cichog.org or the Critsers at sandkcritser@cichog.org If you would like to contribute 

towards this church plant, address your checks to Church of God Ministries, designated Project Link #42.30130 Burkina 

Faso Leadership, Evangelism and Development 

 
 


